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We have established a designated phone number that residents can use for ALL THINGS
dealing with this project.  If you have ANY questions and/or concerns at any point, please
call 757-438-4036.  

New News
The contractor is scheduled to begin work 
within the City of Norfolk’s Rights of 
Way starting on July 8, 2025. The initial 
phase of the project will take place along 
the western side of West Bayview 
Boulevard, progressing westward and then 
turning south toward Culifor Crescent Road. 
This portion of the work is expected to take 
approximately one month to complete, 
depending on weather and site conditions. 
During the first two weeks, the contractor 
will focus on Right of Way trees located 
near the following addresses: 140, 144, 147, 
148, 149, 150, 151, and 152 West Bayview 
Boulevard. We appreciate your patience 
and cooperation as this important work is 
carried out.

Open House
Thank you to all the residents of Granby Shores,
Commodore Park, and Merrimack Landing who
took the time to attend the Open House meeting
on April 22. Your participation is greatly
appreciated, and it plays an important role in
helping us address the Chambers Field Tree
Encroachment issue in a way that considers the
needs and concerns of the community. We value
the thoughtful questions, comments, and feedback
you shared during the meeting, which help us
better understand the impact of this project on
your neighborhoods. Your engagement is essential
to maintaining open, transparent communication,
and we are committed to keeping you informed
and involved as the project progresses.




